BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 20th of October 2024  
Priest on duty Sunday October 20th:    Fr. Pat Crean-Lynch 087 - 2200114

SUNDAY, October 20th Today’s Mass is being offered for:

· Thomas Riordan, Dromerin, Listowel whose anniversary occurs at this time
· Margaret Moran, Tullamore, Listowel
· Julianne Costelloe, Tullamore, Listowel.  Michael, Nora, Willie & Ritchie Kelly, Knockenagh 
and Mikey Kelly, Pallas, Lixnaw and Knockenagh.

WEDNESDAY, October 23rd Mass at 7.30 for Carmel Enright, Dromerin, Listowel and deceased members of the Enright and O’Grady families.

SUNDAY, October 27th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Seamus Mulvihill, Chicago and late of Ballyconry , Lisselton and deceased members of the Mulvihill and Broderick families.

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €755.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Today’s diocesan collection is for Mission Sunday.

VOCATIONS TO THE DIOCESAN PRIESTHOOD:  The National Vocations Office is holding an open days for men over the age of 18 who wish to explore Diocesan Priesthood in Thurles on Sunday November 10th at the Pallottine College. Information and registration forms can be found on the vocations.ie/exploring

We thank God for Fr. Sean who was ordained to the priesthood last August, and for our seminarian who has commenced his third year in formation. Please continue to pray to the Lord of the Harvest to send labourers ….

BLOOD DONATION CLINIC:  At the Listowel Arms Hotel, Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd of October from 4.50 p.m. – 8.10 p.m.  New Donors welcome.  Please phone 1800 222 111 for appointment

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL KERRY - Pastoral Care Department.  You, your family and loved ones are invited to the annual November Mass for all those who have died within the Hospital over the past year, including those who have died in Palliative Care Services, Maternity Services, relatives of hospital staff and former staff members of University Hospital Kerry.

The Mass for the Dead will be celebrated on Monday 4th November @7pm in St. Johns Church Castle Street Tralee.  This Mass will also be live streamed for those unable to attend in person. www.churchservices.tv/tralee or www.stjohns.ie

INVITATION TO MEDJUGORJE MASS: All those who have been on pilgrimage to Medjugorje, or are considering going, are warmly invited to attend Sunday Mass at the Sacred Heart Church, Milltown, on Sunday, October 27th at 11:15 a.m.  This will be a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with friends and fellow pilgrims. 

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15. 
Please note our new office phone number is 087 – 6538782. The old phone number is no longer in use.
